
                                                                               

 

Dear Supporters of Chafyn Grove School, 
 

Chafyn Grove Summer Ball Sponsorship opportunity  
 

It is with great pleasure that we offer your company the chance to be a valued sponsor of the Chafyn 
Grove Summer Ball 2023.  
 

The event 
On Saturday 17 June the Friends of Chafyn Grove are hosting a charity summer ball in celebration of 
Salisbury.  All profits will be split between the school charity and Salisbury Foodbank who are providing 
essential support to people living in hardship across the local area. Alongside a meal and auction, we’re 
delighted to have The DeLorean’s providing music through the night.  
 

The event offers a fantastic sponsorship opportunity to promote your company while also supporting 
local charity.  
 

Audience  
In addition to the 200 parents, governors, staff, alumni and friends attending the event, all promotional 
items will go to the wider school community (current parents, future parents, staff and alumni). We will 
also be issuing a press release after the event, which will include thanks to all sponsors.  
 

The opportunity 

For £300 you can have a table at the ball named in honour of your company as well as having your 
company name and logo:  

• inside front and rear cover of the auction brochure  
• as a quarter page advert in the auction brochure 

• on the printed Summer Ball invitation (which will be sent to all attendees) 
• on the name cards and menus 
• listed in pre-event communications (sent to the wider school community)  
• listed in post event thanks, communications and press release (sent to the wider school and 

Salisbury community).  
 

How to take part 
To become a sponsor, linking your company with this wonderful evening while contributing to local 
charities, please email office@chafyngrove.co.uk by Friday 26 May.  
Exclusive, shared or individual sponsorship also available, please get in touch to find out more.  
 
Kind regards, 
The Friends of Chafyn Grove  

mailto:office@chafyngrove.co.uk

